
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This is to certify that 

 

 Achillefs Tzioufas  

 

participated in the 2nd Workshop on Probabilistic and Statistical Methods, held in São Carlos-SP, 

Brazil, from 5 to 7 February, 2014, presenting the work: “Elementary consequences of the shape 

theorem for the contact process via coupling techniques”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizers, 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This is to certify that 

 

 Guaraci de Lima Requena  

 

participated in the 2nd Workshop on Probabilistic and Statistical Methods, held in São Carlos-SP, 

Brazil, from 5 to 7 February, 2014, presenting the work: “Capital regulatório para risco 

operacional: um problema de dependência”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizers, 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This is to certify that 

 

 Jhon Franky Bernedo Gonzales  

 

participated in the 2nd Workshop on Probabilistic and Statistical Methods, held in São Carlos-SP, 

Brazil, from 5 to 7 February, 2014, presenting the work: “Bayesian Partitioning for long-term 

survival data”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizers, 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This is to certify that 

 

 Mauricio Castro  

 

participated in the 2nd Workshop on Probabilistic and Statistical Methods, held in São Carlos-SP, 

Brazil, from 5 to 7 February, 2014, presenting the work: “Diagnostics for censored mixed-effects 

models using the multivariate t-distribution”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizers, 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This is to certify that 

 

 Robson José Mariano Machado  

 

participated in the 2nd Workshop on Probabilistic and Statistical Methods, held in São Carlos-SP, 

Brazil, from 5 to 7 February, 2014, presenting the work: “Semiparametric Partially Nonlinear 

Mixed-Effects Models”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizers, 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This is to certify that 

 

 Salimeh Yasaei Sekeh  

 

participated in the 2nd Workshop on Probabilistic and Statistical Methods, held in São Carlos-SP, 

Brazil, from 5 to 7 February, 2014, presenting the work: “Concordance in Additive Models”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizers, 


